
Dear School board, 1/26/22

The Student Council and National Honor Society are going to be attending the State Convention 
in St. Cloud, MN.  The 11 students will be leaving on Friday, March 25th (after school) and will 
be returning Sunday, March 27th in the evening. The students won’t miss any school time and 
there will be no need to pay for substitute teachers.   
We are asking for assistance in funding the transportation (gas and two vehicles) to the State 
Convention. As well as assistance in paying for the chaperone hotel rooms (Shawn Bowles and 
Janet Holte) during the State Convention. The cost of the rooms is $268 ($134 per room) plus 
tax and we’ll need the rooms for two nights.  
Thank you 

Sincerely,

Wendy Mayer
NHS/Student Council advisor

Chase Steinbach President of NHS/Student Council

mailto:22csteinbach@indus.k12.mn.us

